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Dear Council Members
And hi to Dana and staff!

Please find attached a proposed Charter Amendment for your consideration that clarifies the role of the Council
per the State Constitution regarding amendments to the Charter.

Thanks

Dan McShane

Stratum Group

360-714-9409 (office)
360-510-5406 (cell)
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